ATTN: PATIENTS OF
DR. PANAGAL ANNAMALAI
CHELVAM

Please be advised that after
thirty years of dedicated service,
Dr. Chelvam will cease practicing
as of December 315t 2021.

Patients wishing to collect their
files may do so between the
hours of 10:00 am —4:00 pm,

Monday — Thursday.
The Arches, 13 Berry Hill Road,
Paget. Ph: 441-236-6145




